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         Proposed Minutes 
   
Minutes of the New York State Board of Canvassers of New York State Board of Elections 
June 13, 2024 
 
The meeting of the Board of Canvassers of the New York State Board of Elections was held at 
the office of the New York State Board of Elections, 40 North Pearl Street, Albany, New York in 
the 7th floor conference room, with Commissioners remote, and called to order at approximately 
10:32 a.m. The meeting was chaired by Commissioner Peter Kosinski. Commissioners present 
were Anthony Casale and Essma Bagnuola. Staff members present were Kristen Zebrowski 
Stavisky, Raymond J. Riley III, Thomas Connolly, Brendan Lovullo, Brian Quail, Amy Hild, 
Jude Seymour, Kathleen McGrath, Jennifer Wilson, and Laura Baker.  
 
The Board of Canvassers met to certify election results for the April 30, 2024 Special Election in 
the Congressional District 26. The motion was approved unanimously. (Commissioners 
Bagnuola, Casale, and Kosinski voting in the affirmative; 3 Yes and 0 No). 
 
The Board of Elections met to make ballot access determinations for independent candidates for 
November’s Election. Jill Stein of the Green Party gave a statement to the Board. Commissioner 
Kosinski made a motion to adopt the results as submitted by staff. The motion was approved 
unanimously. (Commissioners Bagnuola, Casale, and Kosinski voting in the affirmative; 3 
Yes and 0 No). 
 
· MOTION to adjourn. The motion was approved unanimously (Commissioners Bagnuola, 
Casale, and Kosinski voting in the affirmative; 3 Yes and 0 No). 
 
The meeting was adjourned at approximately 10:50 a.m.  
 
 


